
Dear Parent	
   
 

My name is Coach Brad and this week the kids in 3rd | 4th | 5th Grade had a 
brief taste of golf during their PE class. 
 
I hope that all the kids enjoyed their first interaction with the sport, and we want 
to make sure that the kids participate on their terms, learning at their level. 
 
We want to follow up this experience with a 5 week After School Club on 
Wednesdays, the first 4 weeks of the After School Club will take place at School 
on Wednesday 22nd April starting at 3.15pm and will finish at 4.15pm. The final 
week of the After School Club will take place at Eagle’s Landing Golf and 
Country Club on Wednesday 20th May 6pm - 7pm. 
 
The final session will give your child the opportunity to use real golf clubs and hit 
real golf balls in order to further extend their enjoyment and build on the skills 
they have learned at School. 
 
The cost of the entire 5 week program is only $45! 
 
If you want further details about the program please visit www.glfschools.com 
 
If you would like your child to attend the After School Club at school, please fill in 
the slip below and return to the front office. 
 
Make checks payable to ELCA 
 
Thank you! 
 
Coach Brad 
T: (678) 313-5558 
E: info@glfschools.com 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
I wish for my child to participate in the After School Golf Club on Wednesdays 
from the 22nd April. 
 
Child’s Name___________________________________________________ 
 

Class_________________________________________________________ 
 

Email _________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Cell Phone __________________________ 
	
  


